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December 10, 2012

Subject:  Letter of endorsement for Papa’s Diesel

To whom it may concern:
We began utilizing Papa’s Diesel in 2011 and have been very pleased with their services.  Jeff Hobbs and his staff have been instrumental in drastically improving the fitness of our fleet.  Jeff, Darren, and Mike all have an intricate knowledge of DOT requirements as well as extensive training and certifications that enable them to work on a variety of engine and vehicle types.  
Jeff has a very practical approach to working efficiently and cost effectively and he routinely offers maintenance solutions that save us money while properly addressing the problem.  Jeff is very cognizant of cost and is very detail oriented.  Initially, he discovered and repaired several issues that our previous service provider had used a “band aide” approach on and that would have eventually led to much larger and more expensive repairs in the long run.  Papa’s is very good at uncovering and fixing the cause of the problem and not just dealing with the symptoms.  In addition, I know that he and his staff are very thorough and don’t just focus on the problem they are addressing.  They show a sense of “ownership” toward their work and towards my fleet that is much appreciated.
Jeff and his staff have been very accommodating to our schedule, not only picking up and delivering trucks to our facility but also occasionally working on them in the evening and on weekends.  Papa’s crew has even been present for early morning staff meetings and have presented “Proper Maintenance and Inspection Training” to my drivers and staff in an effort to improve the care of our fleet.

I am very confident that our vehicles are receiving the best service in our area and we are saving money as well.  Papa’s has significantly reduced our vehicle downtime through quality work and educating my staff and I have no reservation in offering him a high recommendation for his work.
Please feel free to call me directly if you have any questions (828-658-8880).

Tom Hunnicutt

President

Gasperson Moving and Storage

[image: image2.jpg]THE PROFESSIONAL MOVERS.

250 WEAVERVILLE ROAD B ASHEVILLE NC 28804 M (828) 658-8880 W WWW.GASPERSONMOVING.COM





[image: image1.jpg][image: image2.jpg]